

MAGYAR KENDÓ EGYESÜLÉS HUNGARIAN KENDO UNION





MAGYAR KENDÓ EGYESÜLÉS HUNGARIAN KENDO UNION



IRODA KÖZPONTI DOJO BUDAPEST XI. HIN SZÁM 88/00 9 Budapest, 04. 02. 1988.

Dear Sir,

We would like to inform you hereby that the Hungarian Kendo Union is busy with the preparation of the program of the All Nippon Kendo Federation's delegation.

One event of their program would be the III. International Friendly Kendo Meeting in Budapest with Austrian, Czekoslovakian, Polish, Hungarian and perhaps international tems.

This is why we sent our included letter to the countries mentioned above.

Yours sincerely

Aranyossy árpád Correspondent of HKU IRODA | KÖZPONTI DOJO | BUDAPEST XI. OFFICE | CENTRAL DOJO | Febervári út 120 | REE Nº | 88/0 | Budapest, 04. 02. 1988.

Dear Friends,

We inform you with pleasure, that the III. International Kendo Meeting will be on 26th June, 1988, organized by the Hungarian Kendo Union. We look forward seeing your country's kendo competitors.

Teams' number: 5 competitors and 1 reserve player. HKU takes care of their accommodation and board. We welcome supernumerary contestants or observers as well /e.g. into an international team/, but they have to provide themselves of their own.

We would like to fill the referees' task by the members of the delegation of All Nippon Kendo Federation, who will stay this time in Hungary.

Program

Arrivals: 25. o6. 1988.

Competition, closing ceremony, farewell party: 26. o6. 1988.

Please announce as soon as possible how many participants can we accept from your country, who needs official invitation etc. More details about our program in our next letter.

Yours sincerely

Aranyossy Arpád Correspondent of HKU